								39 Ruskin Ave
								Croydon Vic
								3 March 2021
To whom it may concern
Meeting of MJ McQuillen Family Superannuation Fund Directors

[bookmark: _GoBack]On 3 March 2021 Michael and Christine McQuillen met to discuss the funds transition to retirement strategy. It was decided to draw down 5% of the funds ($16,824)
Yours sincerely 


Michael McQuillen
Director/Trustee
MJ McQuillen Family Superannuation Fund
